Regeneron Pharmaceuticals – Warehouse Project Public Hearing

December 7, 2017 East Greenbush Town Hall

Start:

6:00 PM

Closed:

6:15 PM

At 6:00 PM the Hearing Officer read the Notice of Public Hearing, which was published November 21, 2017 in the 21st Century Media Newspaper, LLC (Troy Record). The Hearing Officer identified himself and stated that anyone who wished to speak in favor of or in opposition to the project was welcome to speak. It was stated that the purpose of this hearing was to gather information from all interested parties which would be transmitted to the Rensselaer County Industrial Development Agency Board prior to its December 14, 2017 meeting. As it was not the purpose of this hearing, no questions would be answered at this hearing.

Speakers:

None

Attendees:

Tom Grant, Town Councilman (Mr. Grant stated that he did not choose to speak

for the record)

As there were no speakers and no written comments were presented, the Hearing Officer closed the Public Hearing at 6:15 PM.

The above is a true and accurate account of the events of the December 7, 2017 Public

Hearing.

Robert L. Pasinella, Executive Director, RCIDA